
Item G16
#2002-22 - Approving Proposal for Aquatic Facilities Soft Drink 
Supplier
The Parks and Recreation Department has submitted a request to enter into a contract 
agreement for a aquatic facility soft drink supplier.  Coca Cola Enterprises and Pepsi 
Bottling Group of Grand Island submitted proposals for aquatic facility soft drink supplier.  
The recommended proposal was submitted by Coca Cola Enterprises based on $16,500 for 
cash sponsorship and promotion.  Soft drink service has been accounted for in the 2001-02 
budget.  It is recommended that the contract with Coca Cola Enterprises of Grand Island, NE 
be approved.
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  Approved as to Form ¤  _______________
  January 17, 2002 ¤   City Attorney

R E S O L U T I O N   2002-22

WHEREAS, the City of Grand Island invited proposals for soft drink services at aquatic
facilities, according to the City's Request for Proposals on file in the Parks and Recreation Department; and

WHEREAS, proposals were due on December 6, 2001; and

WHEREAS, Coca Cola Enterprises of Grand Island, Nebraska, submitted a proposal in
accordance with the terms of the advertisement for proposals and the plans and specifications and all other
statutory requirements contained therein.

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED BY THE MAYOR AND COUNCIL OF
THE CITY OF GRAND ISLAND, NEBRASKA, that the proposal of Coca Cola Enterprises of Grand
Island, Nebraska for soft drink services at aquatic facilities is hereby approved.

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, that a contract by and between the city and such
contractor be entered into for such project; and the Mayor is hereby authorized and directed to execute
such agreement on behalf of the City of Grand Island.

- - -

Adopted by the City Council of the City of Grand Island, Nebraska on January 22, 2002.

____________________________________
RaNae Edwards, City Clerk


